
The conditions were good for the 127th Parkrun on the 8th of August 2015. Of the 179 

runners who took part in the event 12 were representing our club. This is they; 

 

John Surgenor 1st MV60-64 

Jim Sneddon 1st MV45-49 

Colin Patterson 

Mike Flinn 

Jim White 

Susan Rhodes 1st VW55-59 

Liz Colqhoun 

June Sillars 

Ian McManus 1stMV70-75 

Euan Rhodes 

Graeme McFarlane 

Ailsa McFarlane 

 

Liz had another PB on Saturday which is becoming the norm for her. Well done again Liz. 

We also had two members on stewarding duties and they were Bob Nicol and Sharlene 

McGilvray. Well done to all our members for taking part on Saturday. 

 

We had another fine day for running on Saturday the 15th August at the 128th Eglinton 

parkrun. 171 runners competed in the event with 8 representing the club. 

 

Scott Brown 1st VM35-39 

John Surgenor 1st VM60-65 

Mike Flinn 

Jim White 

Pamela Porteous 1st VW40-44 

Liz Colquhoun 

Bob Nicol 

Sharlene McGilvray 

 

Liz missed a PB but that is only the third time so she should be back on track next week. 

We also had Jennie Jackson representing us as a steward on Saturday. 

Well done to all our members representing the club at the parkrun. 
 


